


This approval must not be used as a Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI) endorsement of any claim made for the product 
by the manufacturer. 

This approval will remain valid until 31 October 2021 unless the approval is revoked by notice in writing at an earlier stage. 

Any queries regarding this approval should be directed to MPI Approvals by either telephone on 04 894 2550 or by e-mail at 
approvals@mpi.govt.nz. 

Yours sincerely, 

Maree Zinzley 

Manager Approvals Operations 
Branch Planning Systems and Support 


